From: Adam Gypalo <adam@ward43.org>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 3:05:21 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ald Smith Reporting: Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce / Reasonable Hosting / Annual Breakfast 

 

Hi Steve, 

I'd like to report that Alderman Smith attended the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce's 113th Annual Member Breakfast on Tuesday, June 6th under the reasonable hosting clause in the ethics ordinance.  I staffed the Alderman at that morning meeting, which began at 7 am at the Hyatt Regency. 

Please let me know if you have any questions!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
